
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

25 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Billericay and Brentwood Foodbanks Easter Collection 
 
I am writing to inform you of the Easter drive we are hosting at St Martin’s School which will take 
place from Monday 28 March to Friday 1 April to collect urgently needed supplies for foodbanks in 
our local area. 
 
We have partnered with the Billericay and Brentwood foodbanks with the aim of bringing everyone 
together to help raise awareness of the challenges that are faced within the local community.  We 
would really appreciate any donations to our foodbank collection that you are able to make; if just 
one item per student is donated this will make a huge difference.  With your help we hope to make 
Easter as special as possible and ensure no-one in our local area goes hungry. 
 
The items of need can be found for each foodbank on the following websites:  
 
Billericay: https://billericayfoodbank.org.uk/volunteer/ 
 
Brentwood: https://brentwood.foodbank.org.uk/ 
 
If you are able to support the foodbanks, please send items into school with your child next week 
when it will be collected by the student leadership team during registration.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss A Bryant                Mr R Gee 
Director of Key Stage 3               Head of Student Enrichment & Leadership 
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